
Year 5 Autumn 1 

Message from the class teachers:
Welcome to Year 5! We are all incredibly excited to get started with all of the 
fantastic learning that is going to take place this year. We have so many 
wonderful and inspiring topics that we are going to be covering, and we have 
some incredible educational experiences planned. We know this year is going to be 
a fantastic one!

An overview of learning this half term

- Maths: Place value, addition and subtraction and multiplication
- English: Description, Alternative Ending and Diary Entries 
- History: The Tremendous Tudors!
- Science: Forces 
- RE: Why do some people believe God exists
- Spanish: La Casa Tudor
- ART: Portraits 
- Computing: Sharing Information
- PE: Games, Game Sense Invasion 

Meet the Year 5 Team! Key dates this half term:

• PE – Monday Afternoons 

• Swimming – Fridays

• Monday 21st October – Partake visit 
School – Tudors 

• Thursday 24th October – 9:15 –
9:30am – Breakfast with a Book

• Thursday 24th October - 4 - 5:30pm
– Halloween Disco (UKS2)

• Friday 25th October – break up for 
half term. 

• Monday 4th November – INSET 

• Tuesday 5th November – return to 
school and Stone age day! 
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